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NORTHWEST BROADCASTING COMPANY

Warden Building
Fort Dodge, lowa
Telephone 4-0351

August 15, 1963

Mr, Carl Dabelstein
12524 C Street
Omaha 44, Nebraska

Dear Mr, Dabelstein:

This is to verify your reception report of KVFD on July 15, 1963 from
12:45 to 12:51 AM CST,

We were making a frequency check with a Kansas City monitoring station as
we do once a month., Since you visited our station last year will not go
into detail describing the operation., Will just say we operate on 1400 KC
with 250 watts night and 1006 watts daytime,

Enclosed find one of our coverage maps.
Thank you for the reception report,

Sincerely yours, &~ -
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David G. Sinclair
Chief Engineer
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